
DMSION MEMORANDUM 
No. 1080 s. 2022 

To: 

Subject: 

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent 
Chief Education Supervisor, Curriculum Implementation Division 
Chief Education Supervisor, Schools Governance and Operations Division 
All Section Heads 
All Elementary and Secondary School Heads 
All Others Concerned 

WEARING OF THE PRESCRIBED DEPED UNIFORM AND OFFICE ATTIRE 

September 27, 2022 Date: 

In reference to the Memorandum DM-OUHROD-2022-0042 titled Wearing of the 
Prescribed DepEd Uniform and Office Attire, the Office of the Undersecretary for Human 
Resource and Organizational Development Office is reminding all Teaching and Non­
Teaching Personnel the specific clauses in DepEd Memorandum No. 16, s. 2021 dated 
March 31, 2021 entitled "Guidelines on the New DepEd National Uniform for Teaching and 
Non-Teaching Personnel" attached herein. 

All Teaching and Non-Teaching Personnel are reminded to wear the prescribed four 
(4) new sets of DepEd national uniform for teaching personnel and two (2) new national
uniform for non-teaching personnel.

Wearing of DepEd ID shall be required when entering DepEd Office/School premises. 
Thus, wearing of the prescribed office attire and DepEd ID shall be considered wearing of 
the complete uniform. 

Division Chiefs, Section Heads and School Heads are here by directed to strictly 
implement the identified specific clauses and to create a monitoring mechanism so that 
violation of the aforementioned provisions shall be a ground for disciplinary action. 

Per_JMB 

For wide and immediate dissemination and strict compliance. 
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